
The Slovene Society for Microscopy wishes to announce that the 3rd 
Slovene Microscopy Symposium will take place in Ankaran, Slovenia (hotel 
Convent) between the 16th and 17th of May, 2019. 

The principle aim of the symposium is to bring together experts and young 
researchers using different microscopy techniques in the fields of material 
and life sciences, working in the academic as well as the industrial sector.
InIn addiƟon to presenƟng recent achievements in the field of microscopy, 
the symposium hopes to provide an overview of research acƟviƟes of 
groups using various microscopic techniques, enabling the exchange of 
knowledge and experience between different fields of microscopy and 
research as well as between microscopy users in Slovenia.

OnOn behalf of the Society, we cordially invite you to aƩend the 3rd Slovene 
Microscopy Symposium as parƟcipants, presenters, exhibitors or sponsors 
and contribute to the promoƟon of microscopy in Slovenia.

The registraƟon fee, which covers the parƟcipaƟon at the symposium, the 
book of abstracts, refreshments during breaks, two lunches and the 
symposium dinner, is: 
• 100 EUR for acƟve memebrs of the Slovene societey for microscopy
• 150 EUR • 150 EUR for non-members

You may register and find more informaƟon about the event on its 
website: hƩps://eventgrids.com/events/2019_sdm/ 

See you in Ankaran!
The organizing commiƩee
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